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BY E-MAIL 

sharon.wong@blakes.com  
September 20, 2019 
 
Sharon Wong 
Barristers and Solicitors 
Infra H2O GP Partners Inc. 
199 Bay Street, 28th Floor  Commerce Court West 
Toronto ON  M5L 1A9 
 
 
Dear Ms. Wong: 
 
Re: Infra H2O GP Partners Inc. and Infra H2O LP Partners Inc. 

Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
   OEB File Number EB-2019-0204 
  
On August 9, 2019, Infra H2O GP Partners Inc. and Infra H2O LP Partners Inc. 
(collectively Infra H2O) filed a notice of proposal under section 81 of the Ontario Energy 
Board Act, 1998. The notice of proposal relates to Infra H2O’s intention to purchase the 
partnership units of the licensed generator, resulting in acquisition of an interest in 
transmission and distribution assets by an affiliate of generators in Ontario. 
 
This letter is to inform you that the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of 
the proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
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